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UNITED STATES
" ICLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

June 18, 1981

Mr. R.B. Borsum

Bethesda Representative

Nuclear Power Generation Division
Babcock & Wilcox

7735 01d Georgetown Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

IN RESPONSE REFER
10 FOIA-81-178

Dear Mr. Borsum:

This is in response to your letter dated April 30, 1981, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of
SECY-80-186.

Please find enclosed the requested document. We are also placing the

document in the NRC Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington,
DC.

This completes NRC action on your request.

Sipcepely, o
' /,
J.ﬂ(,F;:{on, Director

D{vision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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